Clean Boats, Clean Waters refresher basics and training at the landing
Saturday, June 13, 10am to noon
Blake Lake, east landing/north end of lake/Bystrom Lane
Come have a cup of coffee and kick off the boating season by volunteering with other CBCW volunteers. All new volunteers will be paired up with veteran volunteers this year. Training will be done by Katelin Holmes, Water Quality Specialist, Polk County Land and Water Resources Department. We will go over the basics of boat inspections and what is needed to educate the public about invasives. Supplies and t-shirts will be available for all volunteers. Coffee, tea and treats provided.
 
New! Pontoon Classroom
Saturday, June 13, Noon to 2pm
Blake Lake, east landing/north end of lake/Bystrom Lane
Join the Katelin Holm and Jeremy Williamson of the Polk County Land and Water Resources Department for an on the water experience to learn how water samples, algae samples, and sediment samples are collected and analyzed on Big Blake Lake.  This is your opportunity to learn more about Big Blake Lake and ask any questions you have regarding the lake.  There is no cost to attend the classroom, but please RSVP to Katelin Holm at katelin.holm@co.polk.wi.us or (715) 485-8637. Kids over 7 years are welcome, everyone bring a life jacket.

